
From: Linda & Christopher Luz/Jones
To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: National Popolar Vote
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:20 AM

Rules Committee,

It is time Oregon voters are heard. The vast majority of Oregonians approve of this legislation
and have for over 7 years.

Linda & Christopher Luz/Jones 
LLLandCIJ@aol.com 
760 East 1st Street 
Coquille, Oregon 97423
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